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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you are all enjoying the hot sunny weather, I think the warmer weather is set to continue 
into next week although I believe rain is due soon.  
 
Our wonderful children have dealt with this difficult weather very well, they have taken 
responsibility by keeping their water bottles topped up and by wearing sun cream and hats. Thank 
you for your support with this too. 
 
We have lots to celebrate this week as the children have taken part in lots of extracurricular 
activities. A huge shout out to our girls’ football team. They played a very exciting match against 
St. Nicholas and were very worthy winners – see the write up below to see how they did this. 
 
Today some of our upper KS2 children attended Blackpool Sixth Form to practise their cheerleading 
skills. They demonstrated our values well and were great active listeners, the Sixth Form were most 
impressed with them as our children learnt, practised and performed their routine to perfection!  
 
After such an energetic newsletter, all that remains is to wish you a restful weekend and we look 
forward to seeing you on Monday. 
 
Mrs Boothroyd and the Hawes Side Team 
 

Relationships               Respect               Resilience               Reflection               Responsibility 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4H Revised Parents Consultations 
Information has been sent out by text this week to families of children in 4H regarding the Parents Consultation.  New 
dates are now available for you to meet with Mrs Cartwright.   
 
Bikes and Scooters 
If your child comes to school on a scooter or bike, please ensure they understand they must not ride their bike/scooter 
on the premises.  
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Things that Fly 

On Tuesday we hosted a family learning workshop for year 2 called ‘things that fly’.  It was a chance for parents and 

carers to get to together with their child in school and design something that s=would fly.  

 The children and adults made planes and gliders.  Things really did fly! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

They shoot, they score!  

The girls played a hard-fought semi-final against St Nicholas Primary. 

With the game drawn 0-0 at full time. After going to penalties, the sides still couldn't be separated, it 

went to sudden death penalties and Hawes Side came through as overall match winners. It was a hard-

fought win and both teams displayed some great teamwork and sportsman ship. We are very proud of 

them! The girls will now head into finals day later this month. 
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Blackpool Youth Games 
 
Just a reminder that Blackpool Youth Games starts  Monday 19th June.  If your child is participating, please ensure 
your child comes with the right kit -  PE kit or swim kit, shin pads for football and suitable trainers for the activity 
they are doing.  We also recommend they bring with them a named water bottle, have sun cream applied or be 
ready for whatever the British weather decides to do!  If you have any queries, please contact the academy 
office.  Thank you HSA 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
 

Non-uniform Day – Friday 21st July 2023 
 

School closes for Summer Holidays – Friday 21st July 2023 @ 2:00pm 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 2:00pm) 
(Yrs 3, 4, 5 & 6 @ 2:05pm 

 

Foundation Sports 

Day 

7th July at 2.15pm 

 

Foundation End of Year 

Showcase 

14th July at 2.30pm 
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The children chosen this week to have ‘Hot Chocolate’ are: Joseph 6H, Henry 6S, Katelyn 6A, Scarlett 5H, 
Joshua 5S, Poppy 5A, Tom 4H, Riley 4S, Milana 4A, Joshua 3H, Jackson & Ted 3S, Elliot 3A, Tyrone 2H, Harry 

2S, Ava 2A, 1H, April 1S, Kane 1A, Megan FS 
 

 

Pupil First 
Name 

Class Value Recognised Values Certificate Comment 

Renesmay FS Resilience For continuing effort and improvement in her reading and writing 

Alfie 1H Relationships 
For demonstrating good relationships at playtime by always following the 
rules and ensuring he respects his peers. 

April 

 
 
1S Relationships 

April always tries her best to be a good and helpful learning partner to 
others. She always shows kindness, compassion and patience to towards 
her peers and helps them with their learning. 

Caleb 1A Respect 
Caleb is always respectful of his peers and the adults he works with, 
always demonstrating beautiful manners. 

Alex 2H Responsibility 

Alex was a model pupil when representing her school on a trip to Wild 
Discovery Zoo. She valued the speaker, listening carefully and asking 
questions to learn more. 

Alannis 2S Relationships 
For having strong, supportive relationships with others, Alannis is happy 
to take turns and offer support and encouragement to others. 

Rhys 2A Responsibility For getting on with morning tasks when he gets into school. 

Joseph 3H Relationships 

Joseph is considerate and he always cares about others. He loves to tell a 
joke with his friends. He is always smiling, and he is always thinking of 
others. 

Scarlett & 
Kourtney 3S Responsibility The girls have been helping in class and being responsible classmates. 

Elsa 3A Relationships 

Elsa has positive relationships with all of her peers and always finds a way 
to help solve problems with her friends. Elsa is a super friend and children 
in our class are very lucky to call Elsa their friend. 

Laini, Keegan 
& Tilly 4H Relationships Worked brilliantly together in Mandarin assembly performance 

Louis 4S Resilience 

Louis has shown amazing resilience in maths, as we are doing time and 
this can be tricky to remember. Louis never gives up and is ready with an 
answer at all times. Keep going Louis, you are doing amazing! 

Adrianna 4A Respect 

Adriana has had a fantastic couple of weeks, especially showing the value 
of respect. She is always polite, and kind and she always offers to support 
her peers. 

Scarlett 5H Reflection 
Scarlett is a very reflective individual, who considers carefully her prior 
learning and applies this when moving forwards. 

Lily 5S Resilience 
For challenging herself by sharing her wonderful ideas and learning in 
class. 

Wilfie 5A Responsibility Wilfie you always take responsibility for your learning and gives 100% 

Amelia 6H Resilience 
For listening to and acting on advice on how to improve her presentation 
in her work, as well as reading it through to check, edit and improve it. 

Ellie-May 6S All the values! 

For always being ready to learn, helping others and producing fantastic 
work. Ellie-May shows the school values in everything she does and is a 
great role model to others. 

Jack 6A Responsibility 

Jack, I have seen such a mature and responsible approach to your learning 
from you over the past week. This is fantastic to see and I am so happy 
that you are really starting to find your confidence. I hope you are super 
proud of yourself, because you should be. I am super of you Jack! 
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Term Dates 23/23 

Autumn Term 

School opens Tuesday 5
th

 September 2023 

Inset Days Monday 2
nd

 October 2023 

School closes for half term Friday 20
th

 October 2023 (normal finish time) 

School reopens Monday 30
th

 October 2023 

School closes for Christmas Friday 22
nd

 December 2023 (2pm close for FS, Y1 & Y2 and 
2.05pm for Y3 – Y6) 

Spring Term 

School reopens Monday 8th January 2024 

School closes for half term Friday 9th February 2024 

School reopens Tuesday 20th February 2024 

School closes for Easter Thursday 28th March 2024 (2pm close for FS, Y1 & Y2 and 

2.05pm for Y3 – Y6) 

Summer Term 

School reopens Monday 15th April 2024 

May Day Bank Holiday Monday Closed for one day, Monday 6th May 2024 

School closes for half term Friday 24th May 2024 

School reopens Monday 3rd June 2024 

School closes for summer Friday 19th July 2024 (2pm close for FS, Y1 & Y2 and 2.05pm 

for Y3 – Y6) 

 

 


